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COMMUNITY UPDATE MARCH 2, 2016

SHARE YOUR IDEAS FOR THE FUTURE!
The City of Campbell River is reviewing its Sustainable 
Official Community Plan (SOCP) & Zoning Bylaw 
and asking citizens, businesses and community 
organizations to weigh in on how the community 
should grow and develop.

ATTEND THE FIRST OPEN HOUSE

Join us on Tuesday, March 8 at the Maritime Heritage 
Centre. Drop-in to this interactive event any time 
between 6 to 9 p.m. to share your ideas.

Visit campbellriver.ca/OCPreview to learn more and 
sign up for e-mail updates.

Questions? Call us @ 250-286-5725.

YARD WASTE COLLECTION
STARTS MARCH 7

Curbside yard waste collection starts March 7
and runs to November 25, 2016.

Yard waste will be collected weekly on the same day as 
residential garbage and recycling. Unlimited amounts of yard 
waste are accepted. Yard waste must be placed in containers no 
larger than 80L each (max. weight 20kg/44lbs), clearly marked 
Yard Waste, or in bags labeled as biodegradable or compostable by the manufacturer.

Questions: Contact Emterra at 250-286-0211 or visit www.campbellriver.ca


